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Foreword from the President of the Board of Deputies of 

British Jews 

 
On behalf of the Board of Deputies of British Jews, I want to 

congratulate JUMP on this publication.  We welcome this attempt to 
prepare a way of reducing tension and conflict between parents 

after the breakdown of a marriage. All conflict between parents 
adversely affects the children of the family who need to be 

protected from it.  This parenting plan will help to achieve that goal. 
 

 
Mr Henry Grunwald QC 

President of the Board of Deputies of British Jews 
 


